On October 23, 2023 the regularly scheduled board meeting of the Palo Verde
Cemetery was called to order by Richard Phipps at 1:30pm, closing the meeting
right after as the presenter of the agenda items was ill and unable to attend.
Meeting will be rescheduled.

Respectfully submitted,

]

Richard Phipps
President




